
The Ellis News 

Autumn 2 2017 

Date: 6.11.17 

       Attendance 

        97.4% Year to date 

              (96.7%) School target  

                    (96%) National Target 

 

 

        Golden  children   26.10.17 

Learning at The Ellis 

We are so proud of all our GOLDEN Children.  Every week 

we remind all our children to be PROUD of their learning. 

 

Reading—we are so proud that so many of our children are 

choosing to read. Thank you for all your encouragement and  

Support.  We really want our children to get excited about 

books and stories. 

Every Friday we have a ‘GET CAUGHT READING’ raffle. 

We are now writing stories as a school — the adventure  

begins in Nursery and travels through school ending with a 

Y6 conclusion.  We share our stories when they are finished 

and the book is called ‘MAKE YOUR OWN MAGIC’. 

We love to share and write stories — the Y1 children now 
have story telling shelves and we are setting up story telling 

bags where children can make more magical stories. 
We are wanting to sort out the school story sacks. If anyone 

has some time to spare to check through them please let the 
office know.  We are turning Mrs Gay’s old office into a  

reading room so come down into the ‘RABBIT HOLE’. 

Dates for the diary 

Welcome back to Autumn 2 

7.11.17 Y2 Walk to the cenotaph 

7.11.17 F1  Parents appointments 

8.11.17  2.30pm to 6pm F2—Y6 Parents evening—

please sign up for an appointment.   
Sheets are in the cloakroom to sign up or send an 
email  to Mrs Fiddes.   
Please make another appointment if you cannot 
make that date. 
Teachers will be in the hall and books/work will be 

available in the classrooms. 

The PTFA will be selling drinks and any money 

raised will go towards resources to support school. 

13.11.17  Foundation open day for visitors who are 
considering which school to send their children to. 

14.11.17 Flu Sprays F2—Y4 

15.11.17  Wear BLUE to support anti–bullying week. 

17.11.17 Children in Need—get ready to get spotty 

for CHILDREN IN NEED please bring a pound to 
donate to Children in Need. 

  VIP ‘Work Hard’ 

 

All boys last week  for VIP. Did you know 61% of 
our school are boys. 

We are proud of all our children for working so 

hard for an 8 week term.  Thankyou to everyone 
who popped in to see the learning the last day of 
the half term. 

    Get caught reading !  


